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NAME: SUBURB: ON BEHALF OF: ORAL SUBMISSION 
Catherine Tudhope Kibirnie Individual Yes 

Do you support the proposed change to parking on Thorndon Quay? 
Strongly oppose 

Do you wish to make any comments about this Thorndon Quay parking change? 
See previous comments. This appears to be essentially driven by thru-cycling interests to the 
inconvenience of all other users. Why can’t there be a single width, two-way cycle path which 
would enable a wider range of solutions for parking including 10 minute zones for the use of 
parents and grandparents dropping off and collecting children from Co-kids and the Dance Studio 
immediately outside these premises. 

If the angle parking is changed to parallel parking, how do you think the remaining on-
street parking should be prioritised? 
Drop off & loading – 5-10mins 
Short stay – 30-60mins 
Residents parking 




